
2024 will see the creation of a Midlands Region monthly newsletter
coming out to clubs, leagues and community stakeholders. This will
be an update on some initiatives / programs happening around the
region as well as some key dates coming up. It will also have some
good news stories that can be celebrated by all who contribute to
this great game of ours.

 

AUSKICK 

Midlands

MAY
2024

Junior Footy is back with 5 junior
competitions up and running through the
Avon, East Avon, Mortlock, CMC and Nth
Midlands areas. Volunteers play a crucial
role in delivering football opportunities for
our boys and girls throughout the whole
region and its great to see the kids
running around. Team numbers are
remaining steady through all competitions
and its great to see Coaches working
together to share players on match day to
accommodate all players. Best of luck to
all teams for season 2024.  

EVENTS-MAY

 Junior Football 

7
9

17
22-31

Perth FC HUB training commences
at Northam

Perth FC HUB training commences
at Moora

FFC Winter Lightning carnival at
Moora

WAFL Game promotion with school
visits

Monthly Newsletter 

28 Coach Ed session at Northam with
PFC / WCE

Country Development squad
training at Northam with PFC

AUSKICK is back with most centres taking registrations
and the remaining centres will start their Auskick program

in the month of May. A new centre has started up in
Badgingarra which now sees the region up to 21 Auskick

centres. A big shout out to all the Coordinators and
parent helpers at all the centres your support is greatly

appreciated.


